
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 
    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police 

DATE:     October 14 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Opioid Settlements Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City receives opioid settlement dollars because the State of Oregon is a participant to these settlements 
and the City is included in the Oregon Intrastate Allocation Agreement.  The City currently receives 
allocations from the following settlements: 

 Walmart 
 Allergan 
 Janssen 
 CVS 
 Teva 
 Walgreens 
 Distributor 

 
Staff will provide an update on these settlements, including projected funding and funds received to 
date.  Other items to be discussed are the Core Strategies and Criteria for uses of settlement funds 
and staff’s recommendation for uses of the funds. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-PowerPoint presentation 
 


